
SPECIAL INVITATION 

THE RESEARCH Committee of the Depart- 
ment of Audio-Visual Instruction extends an 
invitation to those who desire to present a 
paper at its annual meeting to be held during 
the national convention of the DAVI in Seat- 
tle, April 13-16, 1959. These papers should 
be in written form and require from 20 to 30 
minutes to present. The research papers 
might deal with any phase of the audio-visual 
field including television. Persons interested 
in presenting such a paper should communi- 
cate with the program chairman listed below. 

JOHN A. MOLDSTAD 

Indiana University 
Bloomington, Indiana 


